
 
 

 

 City of Pompano Beach 

Utilities Field Operations 

Phone: (954) 786-4082 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  25-13 
 

 

DATE: May 1, 2025 

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

  Nathaniel Watson, Utilities Field Superintendent 

 

FROM:         Bobby Clayton, Wastewater Pumping Manager 

                

SUBJECT: Force Main Condition Assessment Services piggyback #12836 

 

Approval Request: 
 
Request for City Commission approval for the award of as-needed wastewater force main 
condition assessment, repair, and replacement recommendation services to be provided by 
Pure Technologies US Inc., Piggyback Agreement # 12836.  
 

Explanation: 

The City has determined that piggybacking the agreement of RFP-21-002 -Force Main 
Condition Assessment Services between Tohopekaliga Water Authority and Pure 
Technologies U.S. Inc. is necessary for the purchase of Force Main Condition Assessment 
Services and is the most economically advantageous way to procure these necessary 
services in a timely and efficient manner. Funding for this contract is provided through the 
Commission-approved series 2024 Water and Wastewater Revenue Bonds, Ordinance No. 
2025-01 

 

Recommendation: 

 
The Utilities Department recommends the approval of Piggyback Agreement #12346 
following the review of TOHO Contract RFP 21-002. The necessary funds for this purchase 
are allocated in account #420-7765-533-6512. 


